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NOTE BY THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

The Secretary-General has the honour to transmit to the members of the
Security Council the attached communication, dated 13 June 1995, which he has
received from the Director General of the International Atomic Energy Agency
(IAEA).
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Annex

Letter dated 13 June 1995 from the Director General of
the International Atomic Energy Agency addressed to
the Secretary-General

Security Council resolution 699 (1991), approved on 17 June 1991, requests,
inter alia , the Secretary-General to submit to the Security Council progress
reports on the implementation of the plan for the destruction, removal or
rendering harmless of the items specified in paragraph 12 of resolution
687 (1991). Such reports are to be submitted every six months after the
adoption of resolution 699 (1991). The next report is therefore due on
17 June 1995.

During the period under review, from 17 December 1994 to 17 June 1995, no
development is to be reported relevant to the destruction, removal or rendering
harmless of the items specified in paragraph 12 of resolution 687 (1991), nor in
any other area of IAEA’s activities in lraq beyond what was reported to the
Council in document S/1995/287 of 11 April 1995.

The implementation of the IAEA’s ongoing monitoring and verification plan
continues. A detailed report on these activities will be submitted, as
requested in resolution 715 (1991), by 17 October 1995.

Kindly bring the content of this letter to the attention of the Council.

(Signed )

Hans BLIX



